
 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Temporary Closure of Road 

It is hereby notified for public information that parts of Memorial Road, Jerramungup will be closed 

from 5:30am to 7:30am on Thursday 25 April 2019 for the Anzac Day Dawn Service. Please see the 

diagram below that shows the section of road closed.  

For further information please contact the Shire office on 9835 1022. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Martin Cuthbert 

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER  

21 March 2019 


